
The City of Knox is pleased to announce their Spring 

Clean-Up “Dumpster Days” will begin on Saturday, May 

19th through Sunday, May 20th, 2018. 

The dumpsters will be located in Wythogan Park at the 

Wastewater Treatment Plant in the rear of the park.  

The hours will be from 8:00 a.m.—5:00 p.m. Saturday 

and Sunday. 

City of Knox residents may discard any “large” bulky 

items that cannot be picked up on normal garbage 

days.  Please do not put regular trash, tires, paint and 

household hazardous waste items in these dumpsters.   

Residents will be REQUIRED to provide a valid driver’s 

license or I.D. and current Knox utility bill in order to 

dispose of their items. 

If you have any questions, please contact  

Mayor Dennis Estok’s office at 772-4553.  


